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Mr N J J van R Koornhof (Cope) to ask the Minister of Finance:

Whether  he received any  applications  for  public-private  partnerships  (PPPs)  that  will  be 

launched this year; if so, (a) how many projects will be involved, (b) where will the projects be 

launched and (c) what are the estimated costs for the various projects in terms of (i) building 

costs, (ii) architectural costs, (iii) quantity surveyor costs and (iv) engineering fees?

      NW431E

REPLY
(a)(b)(c)(i)

There are currently 7 projects anticipated to be launched this year.  Their estimated costs 

and location are listed below. 

PROJECT WHERE WILL THE PROJECT 
BE LAUNCHED ESTIMATED COSTS

Department of Rural 
Development and Land Reform 
Accommodation and Services

Pretoria R1,4 Billion

Department of Water and 
Environmental Affairs 
Accommodation and Services

Pretoria R1,1 Billion

Tshwane Head office 
Accommodation and Services

Pretoria R1,1 Billion

Department of Energy – 
1000MW Peaking Power Plants

KwaZulu-Natal
Eastern Cape

R7,5 Billion

2 x Wind Farms (Renewable 
Energy)

To be announced R5 Billion

Photovoltaic Plant (Renewable 
Energy)

To be announced R2 Billion

c (ii)(iii)(iv)

The  professional  fees  (building  cost,  architectural  cost,  quantity  surveyor  cost  and 

engineering cost) are estimated to be between 5% and 10 % of project cost.
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